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Dear ,
 
I hope this email finds you well.
 
Allow me to answer on behalf of my colleague .
 
We wanted to thank you for your answer and would like to suggest the following timeslots for a
meeting:
 

April 13 between 14:00 and 16:00 CET
April 21 between 14:00 and 16:00 CET
April 22 between 14:30 and 16:00 CET

 
We remain available for any further actions and look forward to hearing from you!
 
Kind regards,

 

From:  
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Dear ,
 
Thank you very much for the email below. I trust this reply finds you well.
 

 asked me to take over and schedule the meeting with you and GM.
 
On our side, the first possible dates are after Easter. Ideally in the week of the 12/04 or the

https://webgate.ec.testa.eu/Ares/documentInfo/documentInfoDetailsExt.do?documentId=080166e5db03ab8f










19/04.
 
Perhaps the best way to move forward would be by letting us know a couple of your preferred
timeslots in these weeks and I am sure we will be able to find a common one.
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact back.
 
I stay at your disposal if needed.
 
Kind regards,

 

 

 
European Commission
Cabinet of Commissioner Adina Vălean

B-1049 Brussels/Belgium

 
 
We would like to highlight that for reasons of public transparency, Commissioners and their Cabinets only meet
organisations or self-employed individuals that are registered in the EU's Transparency Register (see here:
http://ec.europa.eu/transparencyregister). I would invite you to register if you have not yet done so, and send us
your registration number if you wish to request a meeting.

 
 
 

From:  
Sent: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 5:53 PM
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: Request for a meeting with General Motors
 
 
Dear ,
 
I hope this email finds you well.
I am contacting you on behalf of General Motors to request a virtual meeting to present you
GM’s ongoing activities and investments towards building a zero-emissions future as well as
discuss the European Commission’s priorities in this space for the coming years. 
 
In line with GM’s vision for personal mobility ”a world with zero crashes, zero emissions and zero
congestion”, the company is striving to deliver safer, cleaner and more efficient transportation
solutions for its customers through the creation of electric, self-driving, connected vehicles and

http://ec.europa.eu/transparencyregister


shared mobility services that will transform how we get around. Throughout the company, GM is
focused on initiatives that capitalize on these new technologies and business models to create
products, offer services and advocate for policy that looks at transportation as a system and
mobility as a service.
 
Most recently GM laid out its vision for an all-electric future, committing to launching 30 new
global electric vehicles by 2025.
 
In this context, GM representatives would appreciate the opportunity of a short virtual
meeting at your earliest convenience (preferably in the afternoon CET given the time
difference), to present you the work of GM in the area of electric and autonomous vehicles and
explore ways of deepening the cooperation with the European Commission on these issues.
 
Thank you very much in advance for considering our request.
 
Kind regards,
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